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To: Manston Airport
Subject: Manston Airport proposed re-opening
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I wish to state as forcefully as possible my opinion that the reinstatement of Manston as a
Cargo hub will be a disaster for this area of Kent and all the people who live here and who
might have visited. It will be unacceptably noisy and polluting. I live in the town of
Ramsgate, under the flight path and have experienced the inconvenience of the low flying
planes before, the idea of that multiplied is unbearable . It is not even needed as there is spare
cargo capacity at other airports that are better placed geographically. Manston has been a
failure all along and if the only way it can make money is by high volume of flights including
at night with the decibels stated then shame on you if you pass it. I very much hope that sense

and wisdom will prevail and this blight will be seen for just what it is and permission refused.

With best wishes, Jenny Rath. _
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